
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Pursuant to the Colorado Liquor Code, Ute St Tavern and Delta Tin Hall on the Back 40 LLC dba 

Back 40 has requested the Delta City Council to grant a Tavern Liquor License at 209-215 Ute 

Street, Delta, Colorado. 

 

Public hearing on this application will be held before the Delta City Council at 7:00 p.m. on 

Tuesday, December 5, 2023, at the City Council Chambers, Municipal Building, 360 Main, Delta, 

Colorado. 

 

At said time and place, any interested persons may appear to be heard for or against the granting of 

said license. 

 

Date of Application October 11, 2023. 

 

Jolene E. Nelson, CMC 

City Clerk 

 


